
Campus Chairs Update 
October 11 & 12, 2012 

 

Proposals  
 

Approximately 80 proposals were submitted by members for the next round of bargaining. The 

Negotiating Committee has attached recommendations to each and will be meeting with the 

Steering Group on October 30 to finalize the process before taking them to the proposals 

conference on November 16 & 17 in Saskatoon. 

 

Proposals Conference Delegates 
 

Deadline for nominations is October 19. Please let your campus chairperson know if you are 

interested in attending. If there are more nominations than delegates allotted, an election will 

take place on October 24. Those nominees not elected will be placed on the alternate list. 
 

Proposal conference delegates are the ones who will be providing the Negotiating Committee 

with the direction for the next round of bargaining. If you are unable to attend as a delegate 

please let your local delegate know what direction you feel bargaining should go this next round. 

 

Committee Members Required 
 

Representation from Professional Services on the following committees is required: 
 

EFAP – a member from Kelsey/SAO. This is a 3 year term ending on June 30, 2015 

Job Evaluation Committee (JEC) – a member from Wascana. This is a 3 year term ending on 

June 30, 2015 

LTD – a member from any campus. Will be voted on at the Proposals Conference in November 

Honorary Diploma – a member from any campus. This is a 2 year term ending on June 30, 

2014 
 

This is a call for nominations for all of the above. Nominations will close on Monday, 

October 29 at 4:30 p.m. Please let your campus chairperson know if you are interested in any of 

the above committees. 

 

Job Evaluation Committee (JEC)/Job Evaluation Appeal Committee (JEAC) Reactivation 
 

Discussion with SIAST regarding the reactivation of the JEC committee is underway. Call for 

nominations for a notetaker have been issued (see above) and once all members are in place and 

discussions with the employer are concluded the committees will begin evaluation of the 

approximately 40 JIQs. 

 

WCA Retro and Personal Flexible Spending Account  
 

Monies for the Personal Flexible Spending Account should be paid out by October 31. WCA 

retro is scheduled to be paid out on November 30.  

 

 

This update and other material are available at: 

www.acad.sgeu.org/profservicesunit/profservicesunit.html 


